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To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: WBC LPR regulation19 Objection
Date: 27 February 2023 08:14:45

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to object to this development

It to too many houses in one area without necessary infrastructure of medical, school provision, power and
water.

There would be also 2500+ extra cars on the roads locally which are already very busy.

This would cause extra pollution, traffic congestion particularly on the A4, A340 and Thatcham train barriers.
It would also cause a rat run through the local villages of Upper Bucklebury, Chapel Row and Bradfield
Southend.

There would be no separation between Upper Bucklebury and Thatcham with Upper Bucklebury losing its
identity as a village.

Building on the country side would cause harm to the local ecology it would be ideal to look for other sites like
Colthrop.

Also there is change from central government making specific numbers now only advisory .

It now makes sense to pause and rethink this plan with a reduced scale and proper research .

Yours faithfully

Joan Stimpson

Sent from my iPad





